From: Sonia Grimman

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 10:54 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Perreli's Debt

Hello Mr West and Mrs Sheppard,|

We are residents of Richmond Hill for over 25 years and it matters to me what is going on in
this beautiful town of ours.

We all worked hard to get rid of "bad Apples" in the council and board of Richmond Hill
Municipality. So when | heard that some councilors are trying to "forgive" Perrelli his debt, it
really, really bothered me.

First of all, we all know how bad and corrupt Perrelli was, we know that his whole election
campaign was "how HE paid for the bins".

We would like to remind the council that the Reserve Fund is OUR MONEY, not yours to use
to pay for councilors mistakes.

We urge you to be very mindful of the way you spend the money that do not belong to you.
There is a lot of things that need your attention in our City and we all hope that you will spend it
wisely.

Also, remember that you were ELECTED, and you can easily be UNELECTED.

| am sure you will receive a lot of emails on this matter and act accordingly.

Sincerely,

Naum and Sonia Grimman

320 Mill St,
Richmond Hill, Ontario, L4C 4B5



